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21st July 2021 

 
 
The Chief Executive Officer, 
Northern Beaches Council, 
PO Box 1336,  
Dee Why, NSW 2099 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
Re Porter Reserve Clubhouse Newport, new change space 
 
 

We are aware that comments for this project have now closed but on behalf of the Newport 
Residents Association we wish to register our total support for these changes and 
improvements and hope that you will take our support into account. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Gavin Butler 
President 

 

 


